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From: charles blake 
To: PUCO ContactThePUCO 
Subject: Proposed Smart Meter Opt out Case #12-2050-EL-ORD 
Received: 8/6/2013 1:39:17 PM 
Message: 
To whom it may concern 

I do not believe PUCO is being fair and impartial if they 
allow the power company to charge a fee if the customer refuses a 
Smart Meter. It sounds like the choices are having your privacy 
violated, submit to surveillance, and place an non UL certified 
device, with health associated to it, and dangerous EMF 
radiation, placed on your home or pay not to have it placed on 
your home. That sound like extortion to me. I do not agree with 
any customer having to pay not to have their rights violated. 
Please do not force the citizens of Ohio to pay to be violated. 

Charlie Blake 
740 543 -1045 
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